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INVITATION TO THE CRISIS MANAGMENT OPERATION MODULE 2024

National Defence Academy of Latvia (NDAL) is delighted to announce that
NDAL’s organised common module “Crisis Management Operations” (CMO)
will be held from November 19 to November 29. This educational opportunity
promises to be both enriching and valuable, and we believe participation in CMO
will not only enhance the skills of cadet, but also contribute significantly to
professional development.

Aim of this module is to understand principles of Crisis Management
Operations. For cadets to be able to plan, execute, coordinate and control
squad/platoon level tactical tasks within the CMO type operations.

Dates: November 17, (arrival) — November 30, 2024 (departure).
Location: National Defence Academy of Latvia, Skrunda military town.

Target participants: 2nd or 3rd year cadets with knowledge on section/platoon

level tactics. We will welcome 20 international cadets on first reported — first
booked basis.
Course Credits: 3 ECTS (European Credit Transfer and Accumulation System)

Content Highlights:

Practical application of support elements in CMO - interpreter, explosive
ordnance disposal and quick reaction team operations, planning of CMO on a
platoon level and integration and supervision of combat support elements in CMO.
Expenses: in-land transportation, catering three times a day and accommodation,
will be fully covered by the National Defence Academy of Latvia.

To confirm your institution’s participation in CMO module, /W’é’ kindly
request that you respond no later than October 23, 2024. Please return filled



registration forms to Ms. Gundega Zande: gundega.zande@mil.lv Should You

have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact
Ms. Zande. Administrative information and individual equipment SOP will be sent
in due time.

Thank you for considering this invitation. We eagerly await your response

with anticipation and will be honoured to welcome your representatives in NDAL.

Sincerely,
TRADOC commander/NDAL rector
Colonel Maris Utinans T e




